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November 23, 2015 

In compliance with DepEd Order No. 8, s. 2013 
this Advisory is issued for the information of DepEd officials,  

personnel/staff, as well as the concerned public. 
(Visit www.deped.gov.ph.) 

 
  CANCELLATION OF THE CONDUCT OF THE NATIONAL SEMINAR-WORKSHOP  

 ON ACTION RESEARCH FROM CONCEPT TO WRITING OF THE ASIAN INTELLECT  
FOR ACADEMIC ORGANIZATION AND DEVELOPMENT INC. 

 
The conduct of the National Seminar-Workshop on Action Research: From Concept to 

Writing, to be conducted by the Asian Intellect for Academic Organization and 
Development Inc. from November 28 to 30, 2015 at the Maharajah Hotel, Clarkfield, 
Angeles City as stated in DepEd Advisory No. 267, s. 2015, has been cancelled because of 
some unavoidable circumstances. 

 
More information may be inquired from: 
 

    Ms. Jenecy Marzel Ferrer  
  Head, Secretariat 
  Asian Intellect for Academic Organization and Development 
  Lot 20, Block 63, Fiesta Communities 
  San Rafael, Tarlac City 

Mobile Phone No.: 0932-450-1170; 0932-606-0461; 0917-760-8126 
  Email Address: asianintellectorg@gmail.com  

 Website Address: www.asianintellect.org 
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